
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Thursday 2nd February, Penguin and Turtle Class are scheduled to visit Sheringham Park for a day of outdoor 
learning.  We will be looking at animal footprints, going on a winter bug hunt, creating land art, going animal tracking 
and ending the day with a fire and hot chocolate. This builds upon some of our science learning for this half term – 
habitats. Being outside and taking part in new activities is excellent for the children’s wellbeing and we hope that 
this will be an enjoyable day for all. 

We will be leaving the school by coach at 9.15 am for Sheringham Park and return by the end of the school day.  

Your child will need sensible clothes and footwear for walking outside. Please make sure children have warm 
clothing on for the day: hats, gloves, scarf, welly boots and a waterproof jacket.  

There is a voluntary contribution of £8 required to cover the cost of the visit. On this occasion the school is heavily 
subsidising the cost of the coach. We must state that if an adequate amount of voluntary donations are not received 
the trip may not be able to go ahead.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a reduced voluntary 
contribution. As always, please pay via the ParentMail app, this system will also ask you to confirm consent for your 
child to participate. 
 
Costings: 
Venue - £5.00 per pupil 
Transport - £285 
Number of pupils attending – 31 
Cost per pupil - £14.19 
Subsidised cost per pupil £8.00 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water to drink. If you wish to order a school packed lunch 
please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, tuna or cheese). These 
will be pre-ordered.  
 
 
This is set to be a fun day full of new learning experiences; please contact the school office if you have any further 
questions.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Riches, Miss Tinker and Miss Gilbert 
 
Penguin and Turtle Class Teachers 

 

Head of school: Mrs Lound 

5 – 7 High Street 

Foulsham 

Dereham 

Norfolk 

NR20 5RT 

Tel: 01362 683389 

Email: office@foulshamprimary.org.uk 

www.foulshamprimary.org.uk 

 

mailto:office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

